
AUTOMATIC REMOVAL OF LIEN - ONE STOP SHOP FOR MOTOR VEHICLES

Any person having benefitted from exemption/concession of duty and excise duty on imported 
motor vehicles is hereby informed that the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) Customs Department, 
in line with its e-Customs strategy, is implementing a One Stop Shop for Motor Vehicles as from  
18 September, 2017. 

Accordingly, MRA Customs will no longer issue paper based “removal of Lien” on motor vehicles as 
from 18 September, 2017. Stakeholders shall proceed directly to the National Transport Authority 
(NTA), whereby the lien will be removed electronically by NTA Officers through the Mauritius 
Network Services (MNS) Portal. NTA Officers may also print information pertaining to imported 
motor vehicles, which is accessible on the portal.

For any additional information, please contact MRA Customs CMS/IT Unit, on 202 0500 (Ext 1044).
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